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Craft Club 2020 
The group continued to meet on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday’s in the month until 
March when the fist lockdown happened.  We have stayed in touch via email but 
decided not to meet again as the idea of having to wear masks and socially 
distance was not appealing.  We have continued our crafting at home and have 
shared projects and ideas at times. 

We have not yet discussed what we will do going forward and I would suggest that 
we will not meet again until all restrictions are lifted. 

Denise Matthews  
14/04/21 

 
 

 


